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From the Municipal Explosives
Commission, desiring that you speak
to the Board of Aldermen in order
to get an appropriation of $6,000
to pay the fees and expenses of the
Commission for the year 1910. The

members of the Commiss ion are paid
per diem fees, and they have had an
unusual amount of work this year, and
the appropriation is to cover that.




MUNICIPAL EXPLOSIVES COMMISSION

OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK

November 1l1l4th, 1910.

>

Hon. William J. Gaynor,

Mayor of the City of Tew York.

In accordance with the request of your secretary, lir.
Adamgon, made to Commissioner lMaywald this morning, the lNuniecipal
Explosives Commission submite herewith a brief statement of the
subject-matter that i1t had intended to present to you personsally
to-day.

This Commigssion desires an appropriation of $6,000.00,
to cover ites fees and expenses for the year 1910. A resolution
authorizing the issue of special revenue bonds to that amount and
for that purpose was introduced in the Board of Aldermen at 1its

first session in September. The resolution has been approved by

the Finance Committee, but has not yet been acted ubon by the Board.

In aid of this resolution, and to exp¥dite ite pascsage, this Com-
mission respectfully requests Your Honor To send a message to the
Board of Aldermen, recommending favorable action thereon.

The matter of securing thie additional sum was originally

taken up with Commissioner Waldo before the unexpended balance of
our predecessors had been exhausted; and in view of his statement

that funde would be provided, this Commission has continued in ite




work uninterruptedly. No payment on account of the fees or the ex-
penses8 of the Commission has been made since July 3let, 1°210.

As we understand that Your FHonor has been informed by

Commicssioner Waldo of the exact condition of affairs, we will not

burden you with further details.

It is expected that the resolution in question will come
up for action by the Boardi of Aldermen to-morrow, November 15th,and we

urgently request Your Honor to take the matter up with them at that

time.

Regpectfully,

Commigsioners.







